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InventHelp Inventor Develops Device to Prevent and Locate Stolen Cars

InventHelp, a leading inventor service company, is working to submit Warning Sticker to
companies for their review.

PITTSBURGH (PRWEB) December 08, 2017 -- “I thought there needed to be a better way to prevent stolen
cars and to locate cars that have been stolen,” said an inventor, from Hughson, Calif., “so I invented the
WARNING STICKER.”

The WARNING STICKER provides an effective way to track and recover a stolen vehicle. It also could help to
deter theft. As a result, it enhances security and it provides added peace of mind. The invention features an
adaptable design that is easy to install and use so it is ideal for vehicle owners. Additionally, the WARNING
STICKER is producible in design variations.

The inventor described the invention design. “My design could help to eliminate hassles associated with car
thefts.”

The original design was submitted to the Fresno office of InventHelp. It is currently available for licensing or
sale to manufacturers or marketers. For more information, write Dept. 16-FRO-377, InventHelp, 217 Ninth
Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15222, or call (412) 288-1300 ext. 1368. Learn more about InventHelp's Invention
Submission Services at http://www.InventHelp.com. -https://www.youtube.com/user/inventhelp
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Contact Information
Marie Morgan
InventHelp
http://https://inventhelp.com/invention-services
+1 412-288-1300 x 1368 Ext: 1368

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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